Special City Council Meeting

Preliminary Budget 2012
September 8, 2011  

The Special City Council meeting was held on Thursday, September 8, 2011 at 5:30 pm at City Hall for the purpose of reviewing the preliminary budget for 2012.  Present was Mayor Brent Sanford and Council Members Dave Uhlich, Bruce Erickson, Kris Pacheco and Deanne Valenzuela.  Absent were Council Members Shane Homiston and Justin Voll. Also, present was City Auditor Skoglund and Laura Anderson.  
Council Member Pacheco moved to revise the 2011 Budget transfers as follows: decrease City Improvements from $250,000 to $0; Building Fund from $245,000 to $145,000; General Obligation 2008 Bond Fund from $202,000 to $65,000; Oil & Gas Revenue Bonds Fund from $464,550 to $147,550; Bike Path Fund from $175,000 to $0.  Motion seconded by Council Member Valenzuela and carried by the following roll call vote:  ayes:  Valenzuela, Uhlich, Pacheco and Erickson.  nays:  none.

The Preliminary Budget for 2012 was reviewed.  Council Member Valenzuela moved to approve the preliminary budget with the addition of a $100,000 expenditure increase in the City Improvement Fund for property expansion.  Motion seconded by Council Member Uhlich and carried by the following roll call vote:  ayes:  Pacheco, Erickson, Uhlich and Valenzuela.  nays:  none.  

Mayor Sanford adjourned the meeting at 7:28 p.m.  Pursuant to NDCC 40-01-09.1, these minutes published subject to the City Council’s Review and Revision.
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